
July 22, 2019 Board Minutes
The Wilde Bunch Board Meeting
Albuquerque Square Dance Center, Hawkins Road, Albuquerque, NM

Call to order:  6:00 by President Sam Kohler

In attendance:

Sam Kohler – President
Georgian Spata– Vice President
John Arnold – Treasurer 
Janice Taylor – Secretary
Adam Olivieri – Outreach Coordinator
Jeff Willet – Member-at-Large

Review June 2019 treasurer's report
– June 2019 treasurer's report motion to accept by Georgian and 2nd by Sam. Motion carried.

Review June 2019 meeting minutes. 
– Motion to accept June minutes made by John and second by Georgian. Motion carried.

Update to PayPal
– John will link to IAGSDC website
– Need to capture data
– Georgian will add John to update events

Performing at next Isotopes Gay Day
– Jeff – we will need more square dancers from other clubs not just the Wilde Bunch.  It will 

be much more effective to see more than 1 square. Georgian will contact more square 
dance clubs to see if they would be interested. May not be on Gay Day.

New Class
– Per Adam 8 to 10 students
– Jack is our new class director, but will not be a board member
– New dancers need to feel welcome and if they have any concerns feel free to talk to board 

members.

Flyin Update – Chase the Chile 2020
– Georgian and Sam will need the final budget
– No flyer made yet, but should be by end of August 2019
– Hotel – Price to be announced
– Callers – done
– Prices

– By November 30, 2019 - $50.00 each
– By May 2020 - $65.00 each
– By September - $80.00 each

– Launch website by end of October 2019

Club decorations 
– Stored at Rick's house for the time being.



– We will decorate during special dances and holidays.
– If some decorations are not used, sell at garage sale next year?

Potluck 
-    Potluck is at Jeff's clubhouse on Sunday, August 18. Alcohol can be brought. 

Next meeting scheduled for August 12.

Motion to adjourn by John, 2nd by Janice. Adjourned at 6:51.

Respectfully submitted by Janice Taylor, Secretary.


